
Welcome to our newest Board Member,

Geneva Scott.
Geneva is a graduate of our rotational shelter.
She came to us when she was without a home,
but had a promising job and a strong
willingness to work the program. We were not
shocked when she graduated in a very short
amount of time. We partnered with the Drake
House to get her into transitional living and she

is THRIVING!

Geneva came to us employed with Navi Health doing customer service
calls and now works for United Healthcare on their Concierge Service
team.

We look forward to having Geneva on the Board, so she can share her
lived experience to help Family Promise have a greater impact with
family homelessness.
 

THANK YOU to Zion Missionary Baptist for
providing Food Truck vouchers for our
families to go get free food, back to school
supplies and back to school clothes!

TECHNOLOGY GRANTS

We continue to be blessed by our wonderful
relationship with Roswell United Methodist Church. Family Promise
was just awarded a $3,000 grant to go towards upgrading our
technology in our Career Center where families can research and
prepare for employment and begin their search for future housing
alongside our case managers.

Thank you to NGEN and their Tech
Accelerate program which granted us $500

http://www.familypromisenfd.org/
https://www.nten.org/accelerate
http://bnb23.givesmart.com
mailto:katieweaver@familypromisenfd.org


toward securing our technology and data.
This funding will be put toward our new case

manager database! ​

Family Promise of North Fulton and DeKalb
and William's House collaborated to provide
hotel stays for a family while waiting for entry
into another program. Building upon this
success, the partnership now extends to
Family Promise providing financial literacy
education and case management to William's
House clients.

We look forward to building on this
wonderful new partnership.

Continuum of Care Grants-

Family Promise North Fulton/DeKalb was recently
awarded a $4,000 grant from Mount Vernon
Presbyterian Church for Continuum of Care.

Also, we were recently awarded a $10,000 grant
from Mary Allen Lindsey Branan Foundation for Continuum of Care.

What is Coming Up....

​Clergy Coffee

Our annual clergy coffee will be held on
Wednesday, August 23rd at 9am
at Roswell United Methodist Church's
Trinity Cafe. We look forward to this event
every year as a great way to get all of our
clergy to get together.



Sponsor Spotlight



Thank you to ALL of our generous sponsors for our next event,
Brunch and Bubbly! Your support will help us make the event

successful and we could not do this without you!

 ​  ​  ​

Visit our website! Donate Like us on Facebook!

https://www.facebook.com/FamilyPromisenfd/
https://twitter.com/fpnfd
https://www.linkedin.com/company/family-promise-of-north-fulton-dekalb/
http://www.familypromisenfd.org/
https://www.familypromisenfd.org/donate
https://www.facebook.com/FamilyPromisenfd/



